
Fun 
It’s time to get those last minute Pledges and start turning
in your pledge sheets for our Annual PTO Fun Run! Friday,

September 29th starting at 1:00 pm

RunSeptember 29th

Volunteer sign up 

St. Francis de Sales School

September 25th,  2023 Winners
$50.00  - Alyssa Eccelsine
$25.00  - Jackie Hansen
$15.00   - Amanda Murphy
$10.00   - Dan Selling

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

This Week’s
Events

Look Ahead

52 Club Raffle winners

Week of September 26, 2023

Wednesday, Sept. 27th
Impact Testing (age 12 +)

Thursday, Sept. 28th
10:00 am

Mass - 2nd/3rd Grade Leading
Friday, Sept. 29th

1:00 pm
Fun Run 

October 6th
Blessing of the Pets @ 2:00 pm
Interims go home

October 13th 
NO SCHOOL
All Day Teacher PD

October 31st
Halloween Parade

The Good News:
Have your students noticed the new table
in the  Arts and Science room? A prayer
table has been created for students who
may need a quiet moment for prayer or
reflection. They are welcome to use this

area anytime that the door is open. 

During the month of September our Virtue has been Faith.
Believing in God and all he has revealed. 

Faith

We will walk to the track at the High School leaving at 12:30 pm
and run the laps there beginning at 1:00 pm. If you would like to
help your child’s class with walking to the track or plan to take
your child home after the event, make sure you contact their
teacher. 

Thanks to funding made possible by Kiwanis, our teachers were
able to make purchases for their classrooms! Thank you, Kiwanis!



Curriculum Night

Meet with Teachers! 
This is an opportunity to come discuss

your student(s) curriculum.
You’ll receive classroom information
and learn about upcoming events!!!

10/17/2023
Tuesday,

 Shepherds of the Week 

These students have been following the Fruits of
the Spirit and leading their classmates on the

path of Virtue and Goodness.

Volunteers are always needed. If you are interested in volunteering for any upcoming
events, please check out St. Francis de Sales PTO Facebook page for any available

Sign Up Links.

From the Office:

Lunch Account Balances
are sent out on Sundays.
The lunch cost this year is

$3.25. When your
child(ren)s lunch account
goes below $10 you will

receive an email
notification. 

2nd and 3rd Grade crafted scarecrows that were taken to
Woodland Meadows to decorate their resident doors. 

1st Grade colored a
picture with a note.

These were delivered
to the Manistique

Senior Center.

THANK YOU to all the volunteers and parents who supported the
Scholastic Book Fair and ice cream social. The library will receive
$1856.36 in Scholastic dollars to purchase books for the library.

That will be a lot of books!
Also HUGE thank you to Melissa White for always doing an

amazing job of organizing this event!


